
Weekly Newsletter 
Living to Learn , Learning to Live 

REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
15.05.23 - 19.05.23 - Y2 
SATs Week 
 
16.05.23 2:10pm - 4CL 
Stay and Learn 
 
17.05.23 9:10am  - Year 5 
Family Assembly 
 
17.05.23 2:10pm - 4EB 
Stay and Learn 
 
19.05.23 - Finish for half 
term at 3:15pm 
 
05.06.23 - School reopens 
for Summer Term 2 at 
8:45am 
 
06.06.23 8:45am - Nursery 
Stay, and Learn (AM/ Start 
of the Week Parents) 
 
06.06.23 9:15am - 6HG 
Stay and Learn 
 
07.06.23 9:15am - 6KJ 
Stay, and Learn 
 
08.06.23 12:30pm -   
Nursery Stay and Learn 
(PM/End of the Week Par-
ents) 
 
 
 

 

12.05.23 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
This week in school has been very busy, with our Year 6 children taking their end of KS2 SAT 

assessments. They have been fantastic this week and showed real maturity! We are            
extremely proud of them as we know every single child tried their absolute best, and that’s 

all we could wish for! 
 

We have had some lovely news this week - 
Miss Abe has had her baby girl!  

Blossom Mayumi was born on Friday 5th May 
weighing 7lb 2oz. We can’t wait to meet her! 

Congratulations Miss Abe! 
 

Please follow us on Twitter 
Whole-school page - @WellesbourneSch  

Nursery - @WellesbourneNur   Reception - @WellesbourneRec 
Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1  Y2 - @WellesYear2 

Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3    Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4 
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5     Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne 

Have a lovely weekend! 

YEAR 5 PGL 

Last week, some of our Year 5 children 

went to PGL. They had a fantastic time and 

were extremely well-behaved - well done 

Year 5! A big thank you to the staff who       

attended and made the trip possible! 
 

 
 

Year 1 Phonics 
 
 
 

This week, Year 1 have been revising the 
sounds ‘ew’, ‘ue’ and ‘u_e’. 

 
‘ew’ - crew, flew, new, grew 
‘ue’ - true, blue, glue, clue 

‘u_e’ - tune, flute, June, flume 
 

Can you spot these sounds in the following 
sentence? 

The crew flew in June on a blue jet. 
 

Keep working hard to practise your sounds and 
reading your books! 

 
  
 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
 
As a school we are striving to achieve at least 97% 
attendance each week. Attendance this week has 
improved Tuesday-Friday, but was very low on 
Monday. Please ensure your child is in school, on 
time, every day. We cannot teach them if they are 
not here! 
 
YEAR TO DATE - 92.2% 
Tuesday - 93.5% 
Wednesday - 94.4% 
Thursday -  94.1% 
Friday -  92.5% 
 
Unfortunately, none of our classes have won 
Champions’ Breakfast this week as no class 
achieved over 97% attendance. We need a 
huge effort next week before our long half 
term for all children to be in school! 



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Subject:  Physical Education (PE) 

Our PE curriculum encourages our children to develop a range of skills as well as the knowledge and                
understanding of how they can use physical activities to support 
their mental wellbeing. Pupils develop fundamental skills in the 
EYFS and into Key Stage 1 which later develop into a range of 

sports and physical activities. A huge focus in our curriculum is            
developing pupils’ confidence and enthusiasm.  
 
This week, Year 2 developed their listening and attention skills, 
worked as part of a team and most importantly had fun in their PE 
lessons. Keep an eye on Twitter to see more of our learning.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 

Reading Recommendation 
 

This week our reading recommendation comes from 4CL! 
 
 
Alfie recommends ‘Bee Boy - 
Clash of the Killer Queens’ by 
Tony De Soulles. 
 

He said, "In this book that I am 
currently reading, people go on 
an exciting adventure to        
protect the bees. It has been 
very entertaining and I am 
looking forward to seeing how 
it ends!“ 
 
 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: James Y5 - 1,692 
Most coins:  Aarron D Y6 - 5,116 
Improved speed:  James Y5 - Improved by 0.97 seconds  
Fastest all-time speed: Luca E Y4 – 0.78 seconds   
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Teddy H YR - 30 minutes  
Correct answers: Nancie M Y2 - 451 
Most coins: Riley B Y3 - 2,345 

Helping Your Child With Maths 
 

Adult Education are running a FREE course at Wellesbourne school to help parents/carers understand how Maths is taught 
to their child in school so that they can offer support at home. The course will start on Friday 9th June and run every Friday 

9am-11am for six weeks. If you would like to sign up for this course, please contact the school office. 


